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Parish Mission Statement The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, united in the love of God, comes together to
worship the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit, to provide for the spiritual growth of each member, to minister to one another's
needs, to be servants and neighbors to all, to strengthen and share faith, to experience the richness of Jesus Christ.

The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, aware of its call to be the good news, accomplishes its mission through
worship, education, service and personal example.

May God Bless and keep safe in his care our Service Men and Women whose lives are in danger every day. They heroically
serve to defend and maintain freedom around the world as well as at home. Our prayer for them reflects our great admiration
and love for them. May God bless them, watch over them, and protect them always.

Parish Mission: “HOLDING FAMILY TOGETHER” Save the Dates...December 3,4,5. Fr. O’Connor will be leading
an Advent Mission for parishioners and friends of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church. He will preach the weekend masses on
December 2™ and 3 and lead evening reflections Sunday, Monday, and Tuesday evenings at 7:00PM. As we begin our
preparation for Christmas, we will journey with the Holy Family. What was Mary’s prayer life like? How did she teach Jesus to
pray? What about her husband, St. Joseph — how did they handle all that life threw at them? What can the Holy Family teach
our families about praying together and staying together in the face of hardships? Join us at the parish mission as we celebrate
and strengthen family life.

Christmas Eve Choir - This is a reminder that we are adding a musical opportunity for our students in grades K-12 on
Christmas Eve at the 4:00PM Mass. Students who would like to praise God by singing or are accomplished on an instrument
are invited to come to rehearsals on the following dates. Sunday, November 19, 1:00-1:30PM last names starting with M-Z.
Also, Sunday December 10, 1:00-1:30PM, last names starting with A-L and Sunday, December 17, 1:00-1: 30PM, last
names starting with M-Z. This lines up with Religious Ed instruction dates. Please meet in church by the piano. Please email
the coordinator, Cathy Chirello, with your child’s name, grade and if they want to sing or play an instrument. Include your phone
number. Email cchirel18@gmail.com

Children’s Christmas Eve Choir — On Saturday December 16" from 10:00AM — 11:00AM there will be a rehearsal for ALL
children for the Children’s Christmas Eve Choir. This is for last names from A-Z.

Christmas Pageant Sign-Up and Rehearsals — We are approaching the holiday time of year and that means that we
must begin preparing for our annual Children’s Pageant Mass on Christmas Eve at 4:00PM. We are looking for 2", 3 and 4"
graders interested in participating in the Pageant. There will be two 30 minute rehearsals on December 10th and 17" beginning
at 12:15PM. Please contact Stephanie Cuny-Farrance at 315-345-4187 to sign-up.

Thanksgiving Mass Schedule: We will celebrate two Thanksgiving Masses as a parish family. Please join us on
Wednesday, November 22 at 7:00PM or Thursday, November 23 at 10:00AM. We are grateful for the Seton Seniors who are
hosting a social after the Wednesday evening Mass. Perhaps if you run the 5K fast enough, you can join us at Mass.

Daily Mass Notice: On Friday, November 24, we will have only ONE daily Mass at 9:00AM.

Advent Confessions — We will have a very short Advent this year because Christmas falls on Monday. In order to help you
prepare for the Feast of Christmas, we are offering numerous opportunities to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation. In
addition to the usual schedule, Saturdays at 4:00PM, Confession will be available on the Wednesday nights of Advent (Dec 6,
13,20) from 6:00PM — 7:00PM. Also, Confession will be available at the Parish Mission Tal on Monday, December 4. It is our
hope that these expanded offerings will allow you to prepare to welcome the Birth of our Savior.




College Care Packages — We are gearing up to show our college students a sign of our love and support. We will be mailing
them care packages with food and snacks and a few prayer cards to help them prepare for finals. You can support this effort by
placing your donation in the Poor Box on the weekend of November 25/26.

New Website Has Launched! Please visit the parish website (same address, new look): www.stelizabethbuville.org. If there
is something you would like to see, please let us know.

Safe Environment Training Reminder — This is a reminder that any adult (over the age of 18) who is working in Youth
Ministry, CYO, Pre-School, Confirmation Teacher or Children’s Liturgy of the Word must have current Safe Environment
credentials to do so. If anyone has never attended Safe Environment training or has not attended Safe Environment training
within the last five years you must attend training. Initial training with be held at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton on December 9* at
9:00AM.

Join Our Parish Family! Each week, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish is blessed with the presence of visitors who join us for
worship. Sometimes, visitors become regulars. We would like to extend an invitation for you to officially join our parish. There
are registration forms for new parishioners available in the gathering space.

Hope Appeal — Thank you for your response to our appeal last weekend. If you are returning your Hope Appeal envelope this
weekend please place it in the offertory box in the Gathering Area. Right now we are at 96% of our assigned goal. The
campaign ends November 30, 2017, and all pledge payments are due by that time.

Anna Asks....How long should we fast before communion? Since the 3 century, Church writings call for fasting before

receiving communion. For centuries, Christians fasted from food and water beginning at midnight the night before communion.
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton writes about how difficult this was for her when she was sick. Through the 1950’s and 60’s there were
adaptations made for medicine and water, and in 1983, the new Code of Canon Law gave us the law that is still in effect today:
“One who is to receive the Most Holy Eucharist is to abstain from any food or drink, with the exception only of water and
medicine, for at least the period of one hour before Holy Communion.” The practice of fasting creates a physical hunger which
is a great reminder of our spiritual hunger for Jesus, the Bread of Life.

Is This Mass Intention For Your Loved One? It is always a special moment for our parish whenever family members
attend a Mass whose intention is for a deceased family member or loved one. In order to add to your celebration of the Mass
we invite you to please inform any member of the hospitality team of your presence so you may be offered the opportunity to
bring up the gifts during the offertory. This is a wonderful time for the entire community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton church to join
you in offering their prayers for you and for the person for whom this Mass is intended.

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Preschool has openings in both our Pre-K Class and the 4 year old class. Registration forms
can be found on the table outside the church office, or can be downloaded from the church's website, or our website:
www.seaspreschoolbville.weebly.com. If you have any questions, please call, 315-652-9364 or email at
preschool@stelizabethbville.org.

A Prayer Chain is in place at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton. Serving on the Prayer Chain is a way for good people to serve God
and to bring blessings to others who will be grateful for the prayers of Prayer Chain Members. If prayers for self or for others
are needed and desired, please call the Parish Office at 652-4300 and your prayer requests will be forwarded to Angie
Peterson. At times we all need prayers and others need prayers too.

Please Let Us Know if you or a family member is homebound and would like to receive Holy Communion at home. Deacon
Bill and Father O’Connor make regular First Friday calls and whenever home Communion is requested.

Vocation Reflection — How can you make a return to the Lord for all that he has given you? Put your gifts and talents at the

www.syracuse-vocations.org ;

Weekly Scriptures are now going to be listed in the weekly bulletin as a way to help you pray. Perhaps there is a line from a
reading that you really like and want to look up later. Maybe you want to look ahead and pray with the readings you will hear
next weekend. Like the fasting mentioned in Anna Asks, the more we prepare for Mass, the more we get out of it.

Readings for November 19, 2017 Readings for November 26, 2017
Proverbs 31:10-13, 19-20,30-31 Ezekiel 34:11-12, 15-17
Thessalonians 5:1-6 Corinthians 15:20-26, 28

Gospel: Matthew 25:14-30 Gospel: Matthew 25:31-46




MASS INTENTIONS November 18, 2017 through November 26, 2017

Flowers on the Altar this weekend are in memory of Mr & Mrs Louis Piedmonte by The Piedmonte Family

Gifts to the Lord

Saturday 5:00PM Pat & Bob Hynes by Rosemary & Jack Hennessey
Sunday 7:30AM Carlo Talucci by Joe & Anne Proppe Regular $12,724
9:00AM Ruth Ann Baumbach by Greg Baumbach Hope Appeal Assessment  $62,464
11:00AM David Capucilli,B'day by Mom & Dad Paid to date $60,089
Monday 6:45AM For the People of the Parish Percent collected to date: ~ 96%
9:00AM The Paula e Silva Family by Henriette & Antonio Carvalho
Tuesday 6:45AM Susan Kearns Blumer from Family
9:00AM Frank Nardelli & Mary Killius by Family Electronic Offerings - If you
Wednesday 6:45AM For Our College Students maintain your checking account
?’:gggm :Ed_\;_v:rdeiqty bYtA’(‘;" g‘ Lee Butts online with your bank, you might
: n Thanksgiving to Go ; ;
Thursday 10:00AM David Weiss by The White Family co:lSldetf ha;lvmg ¥|°ur bl tributi
Friday 9:00AM For Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life SO Wia .lca y Ma'tyour contiation
Next Saturday  5:00PM Michael & Ann Vinciguerra by Michele & Dale Cuny to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church.
Next Sunday 7:30AM Carlo Talucci by Sarah & Carrie Proppe One would only need to put his or
9:00AM Sharon Donaleski by Jim & Sandy Corcoran her envelope number in the memo
11:00AM Lewis McGuinness by Gramma line.
Events of the Week November 20, 2017 through November 25, 2017

Tuesday 7-9:00PM Coed Adult Volleyball The Pantry Could Use The Following:
Tuesday 6:00PM Sandwich Making for Assumption Paper Goods, Coffee, Cereal
7:00PM Faith Formation
Wednesday 11:00AM Park Terrace
Saturday 8:00AM Men'’s Prayer Group Seton Food Pantry Hours
Tues & Wed 9:00AM-11:00AM
First Tues of the Month 6:00PM-8:00PM
Ministry Volunteers for Next Week
Mass Eucharistic Ministers Lectors Hospitality Altar Servers Celebrant
*J Fiumano S Griffin ML Karins G Eastwick J Goldthwait K Pobutiewicz
5:00PM | M Kelly Y Loudis N Maguire J Neer | L Ernenwein V Smith T Fryer Fr O’Connor
L Nestor
7:30AM | *R Pavone M Rapson F Reid G Lozier S Hovey Fr O’Connor
M Tomas B Vasiloff P Piedmonte
9AM *F Jeffery E Klonowski H Gellert M Cleeton N Buswell
N McDermott D O’'Brien D O'Neill J | A Hanretty C Kline V Buswell Fr Finnegan
Ostuni R Shirley C Springall
*P White B Barr G Cleland B Gass D Priebe B/T Servatius M Berger
11AM J Morra M Murray E Peyok H Deinhart Fr O'Connor
Pantry - Monday W/G Cary Tuesday A McLaughlin C Vandervoort MA Wentzel P Felser Wed D Neuman J Mayer B Lucas

Sandwich Making for Nov 21 - Lannier Family, Lebiedzinski Family, Litteer Family

Sandwich Delivery Assumption Church — S Dietrich

Want to be a Eucharistic Minister? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315-882-8702 for individual training.

Want to be an Altar Server? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer, at 315-882-8702 for individual training.

Want to be a Hospitality Volunteer? Call the parish office at 315-652-4300 for individual training

Want to be a Lector? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315- 882-8702 for individual training.

Parish Membership: It is important to belong to a parish and we invite all who enjoy worshipping with us to register formally as
members of the parish family. This is especially important for First Communion, Confirmation and Marriage. Registration forms
may be found on the table outside the parish office.

Baptisms take place at the 5:00 Mass on the 1st Saturday of the month, the 9:00 Mass on the 2nd Sunday and the 11:00 Mass
on the 3rd Sunday. Please call the office to make arrangements. Preparation class follow the 11AM Mass on the 2" Sunday every month.
Marriage: Please call the office six months ahead to make arrangements.

Reconciliation: Confessions are heard regularly at 4:00PM on Saturdays and at other times by appt.

Altar Flowers may be arranged for by calling the parish office or Judy Meluni at 315-474-0613




